
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

To: Common Council 

From: John Weidl, City Manager 

Date: February 18, 2025 

Re: Recommendation for Kelsey Reilly- Landmarks Commission 

I am pleased to recommend Kelsey Reilly for a position on the Landmarks Commission. As 
a lifelong resident of Whitewater, Kelsey has a connection to our community and a desire 
for preserving its historical landmarks. 

She has demonstrated her dedication through her involvement with the Starin Park 
Whitewater Tower Committee and her active participation in local initiatives. 
Additionally, as Treasurer of the Whitewater Kiwanis Breakfast Club. 

 I support her appointment and believe she will be a valuable asset to the Landmarks 
Commission. 

 

 

Best, - JSW 

  
 
John S. Weidl 

City Manager, City of Whitewater 
 

 


